
Zoning Office     Town of Fairfield P.O. Box 5 Fairfield VT 05455  

 
RE: NOTICE OF HEARING 

 

A public hearing to be held Monday, August 5th at Fairfield Town Clerks office 

in the Chester Arthur Conference room at 25 North Road to consider the 

following application. The meeting opens at 7 PM. 

 
Application: #24-015, Final Plat hearing for a Four (4) - Lot subdivision at 525 Swamp Road 
submitted by Fieldstone, LLC represented by Isaac Jiwatram for Parcel #055-0525, Fairfield Pond 
and Swamp District. 
 
A copy of the application is available at: Fairfield Town Clerks Office during regular business 
hours and by request to the Zoning Administrator. 
 
Pursuant to 24 V.S.A 4464(a)(1)(C) and 4471(a), participation in this local proceeding is 
prerequisite to the right to take any subsequent appeal. 
 
Dated at Fairfield, Vermont this 14th day of June, 2024 
 
 


